Commonweaith Edison

One First National Plaza. Chicago '"inois
Address Reply to. Post Office L 767
Chicago, llino'z 50BS2

October 1, 1980

Mr. Ira Dinitz, Indemnity Specialist
Utility Finance Branch

Division of Engineering

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regul:tory Commission

Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Dinitz:

In response to your letter of September 24
concerning the missing endorsements to our liability
insurance policies, we have checked our files and found
the following:

1) Endorsement No. 108 to NF-43 - This
endorsement was never issued. Two
Endorsement No. 104s were issued in
error. Endorsement No. 109 was issued
renumbering Endorsements No. 104 thru
107 to 105 thru 108. A copy of
Endorsement 109 is enclosed.

2) Endorsement No. 87 to MF-22: Eight
certified copies of this endorsement
were mailed to your office on July 26,
1976. A copy of the letter of trans-
mittal i1s enclosed.

Please call me on 312-294-3151 if you need further

information.
Sincerely.///
6410/
16
v J. Oster
Insurance Administrator
Enc.
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